
April 21, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians,

This year the Elementary Spring Music Concert is called “I’m a Soldier in the Army of
the Lord”. The Concert will be Thursday, May 15 at 6:30 pm in the Woody Auditorium. 

The fourth and fifth graders will begin our program with songs they have been learning
in band class. Fourth grade instruments and music are in the band room. Fifth grade
students will need to bring their instruments and books.

Fifth grade students will need to arrive by 6:00 in order to prepare instruments and
complete warm ups. Kindergarten through fourth grade students need to be at their
designated room (rooms are down below the auditorium and down the hall from the
Band Room) by 6:15. Each class will be posted on the doors.

 Please see the directions for what to wear below:

Students need to wear camouflage shirts, khaki pants or skirts (dress code length), and
tennis shoes for the concert.

Blessings,

Janet Lyon

Shelly Benson, Ed.D.


